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Dear Mr Adam Walker,

Regarding the subject application by Lidl on New Hey Road.

As a previous supporter of this application I once again write to back this latest
application.

As stated previously the addition of another shopping outlet in the local area will not only
provide a welcome competition in the supermarket choices locally it will also support the
additional needs of the ever increasing local community with numerous new builds
surrounding the area.

The consequence of these new builds has increased the traffic flow around the Salendine
Nook shopping centre and the adjacent road junctions are frequently backed up and
obstructed. The car park is too small for the amount of shoppers visiting regularly.

The additional jobs that would obviously come would also be welcome and the local
economy would, in my opinion, thrive from a much needed resource.

The site has been a scar on the local landscape since the demise of the Spotted Cow and
allowing the new build would see the area flourish and develop with a much needed
economic utility. The additional benefits would also include less car journeys for the local
community to benefit from quality shopping and value offered by Lidl stores elsewhere.
The application is sympathetic to the local and wider community needs and deserves full
support from planning and local government leaders.

Kind regards,





